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ACT NOW TO PREVENT RISK OF CARBON MONOXIDE POISONING  

IF YOU HAVE A ZLINE GAS RANGE 
 
Anyone with a ZLINE gas range, model numbers RG30, RGS-30, RGB-30, RG36, RGS-

36, RGB-36, RG48, RGS-48, and RGB-48, should cease using the oven compartment 
immediately.  

 
Even if you’ve had a prior repair, the risk of carbon monoxide poisoning from 

dangerous levels of emissions may still be present. Additional remedies are now available, 
including a full refund or replacement. 

 
I commend our dedicated staff for working to obtain strong remedies for affected 

consumers.  I hope that these remedies serve as a model for success in the future.  
 
For additional information on how to access remedies, see CPSC’s official release here:  
 
ZLINE Expands Consumer Options in Recall of Gas Ranges; Serious Risk of Injury or 

Death from Carbon Monoxide Poisoning | CPSC.gov 
 
 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/ZLINE-Expands-Consumer-Options-in-Recall-of-Gas-Ranges-Serious-Risk-of-Injury-or-Death-from-Carbon-Monoxide-Poisoning
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